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May 8, 2023 

 

Submitted via Comment Portal: 

Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 

California Environmental Protection Agency 

1001 I Street, 12th Floor 

Sacramento, California 95814 

 

Re: Request to Extend Comment Period on No Significant Risk Level (NSRL) for Ethylene 

Oxide 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Ethylene Oxide (EO) Panel of the American Chemistry Council (ACC), hereby 

requests an extension to the comment period.  We request an extension until July 7, 2023 to 

submit comments.  The technical issues associated with this proposal are quite complex, and 

additional time is needed to thoroughly review and analyze the issues.  We appreciate your 

consideration.  Thank you for your attention.  

     

Sincerely, 

William Gulledge 

     William P. Gulledge 

     Senior Director 

     Chemical Products & Technology Division 

     Manager, EO Panel 

 

 

 


